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9.6.23 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We are writing to update you on some staffing changes ahead of the new year.  
  

         Miss Johnston - who has worked in our Reception class since returning 
from Maternity - has been successful in getting a job much closer to home. 
This will be much better for her and her little girl, as she will not be travelling 
as far each day. We thank her for the many years of hard work and 
dedication she has given to children in our school and wish her lots of luck 
for the future. 

         Miss Banks - who is our current Year 6 teacher - has accepted a 
different role elsewhere and therefore will leave us at the end of the 
Summer term. We would like to thank her the opportunities she has given 
our children and the hard work she has put in – this year especially – when 
teaching in Year 6. 

         Mrs Marshall - who has been with us for over 20 years - has made the 
decision to leave teaching and focus on other things. We know she will 
have taught many generations of families in our school, due to her working 
here for a number of years. She has been a consistently firm figure in our 
school and she will be missed by many. We wish her lots of love and luck 
for the future. 

         Mrs Watson, who has also been with us for a number of years, has left 
and will therefore not be returning to our school. We would like to thank her 
for the role she played in our school and the difference she made. 

  
From September,  

  We will welcome back Miss Egglestone - from her Maternity leave and she 
will resume her role as a class teacher and Assistant Head.  

  Miss Henry will also be back in class as I (Miss Snowdon) am back from 
my Maternity Leave - I would like to thank her for the excellent job she has 
done and how she has supported Ms Davidson in my absence.  

  Mrs Brown, our Year 2 teacher, leaves us to go on her Maternity from the 
end of September. 
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This means we have 2 jobs for 2 teachers to come and join our Red Hall family, from 
September. 
  
With this in mind, our planned transition days of 28th and 29th June will not be going 
ahead, until AFTER we have appointed 2 new teachers. Some big changes coming 
to our school! We look forward to welcoming new people to work with our amazing 
little people! As soon as we know who we have appointed, we will inform you of a 
new date for transition, as well as your child's new class teacher. 
  
(If anyone would like to send any cards to either Mrs Marshall or Mrs Watson as they 
may have been a big part of your / your children's lives, although they will not be 
returning to school we are more than happy to pass these on for you. Please bring 
them to school by the end of term.) 
  
Any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Red Hall Staff 
 

 

 


